
U.S. Highway 17 Right Turn Lane at Parkers Ferry Road 

 

Projected construction dates:  November 27, 2017 to January 2018  

 

Nature of construction:  This project will be a mixture of day and night time work, with 

most of the initial work being performed during the day.  Lane closures are expected to oc-

cur at night to minimize impacts on traffic, and will be reviewed and approved by the SCDOT 

prior to implementation.  Lane closures will be announced through press releases and 

Charleston County’s social media accounts.  

 

Contact information:  

Charleston County Inspector Foreman: 

 Chris Yaw:  843-202-7848 / CYaw@charlestoncounty.org 

Project Manager: 

 Sunshine Trakas, PE:  843-202-6154 / STrakas@charlestoncounty.org 

 

Internet Resources:  

Roads.Charlestoncounty.org 

Twitter: @ChasCountyGov 

www.facebook.com/ChasCountyGov/ 

 

 

Please contact Charleston County directly if you have any questions regarding this project. 

https://twitter.com/ChasCountyGov
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